
 

Minutes from Annual Business Meeting 

October 24, 2015 

CoCoKey Hotel and Resort, Waterbury, CT 

 

Maggie Stevens Lopez, Co-Chair of ConnTESOL called the meeting to order.  

Minutes from the last annual board meeting on October 25, 2014 are available on the ConnTESOL 

website. Sue Miller motioned to accept the minutes, Mitch Peterson seconded.  Minutes were accepted 

unanimously.  Treasury report is also available on our website, Jocelyn Tamborello-Noble motioned and 

Katherine Feltes seconded.   Treasurer report was approved unanimously.   

MSL discussed the importance of ConnTESOL as an organization and support of students who are not yet 

proficient in English.   

MSL yielded the floor to Marie Salazar Glowski  from CT Association of Schools and Megan Alubicki from 

CT State Department of Education to explain the ongoing work on the CT English Language Proficiency 

standards. 

Jocelyn Tamborello Noble, co-chair, explained voting to take place online from this year forward and she 

explained the social media presence of ConnTESOL.    

The next  Board meeting to take place at Hamden High School on November 18, 2015 4:30-6:30.  

Sue Miller made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Josh Giaonne seconded the motion.  Meeting 

adjourned.   


